
C ITY OF ATLANTA 
DEPARTMENT of PARKS 

J ACK C . DELI US 

GENERA L MANAGER 

Hon. Ivan Allen, Jr. 
Mayor 
City of Atlanta 
City Hall 
Atlanta, Georgia 

Dear Mr. Allen: 

Office of General Manager 

Atlanta, Georgia 3 0303 

January 5,1967 

On behalf of our Park employees, I want to sincerely 
thank you and the other officials of City government 
for granting substantial and generous raises in most 
instances to our personnel. I feel that this is the 
best money that we have ever spent in that I am sure 
it will reduce turn-over, add better continuity to 
our personnel and make for higher morale. 

I particularly appreciate my own personal raise and 
will strive to do as good a job as possible during 
19 67. 

Thanking you again, I am 

JCD:bjw 

kc. Deli us 
eral Manager of 

Parks and Recreation 




